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Kids can eat meals at home, 
in the classroom, or in the 
cafeteria. Parent pick-up, 
delivery, and in-person meals 
are possible based on how 
schools are operating.

School meals 
support the 
academic 
achievement 
and social-
emotional health 
of all students. All 
students will have 
access to healthy 
foods at school.

Schools will receive more 
money for the meals they 
serve. This will help schools 
offer nutritious foods safely 
using nontraditional meal 
service methods during 
the school year.

School meals are healthy and prepared 
safely. Schools will strive to meet nutrition 
standards, but have some flexibility when 
this is not possible.

Schools and families 
can access free 
nutrition information at 
TeamNutrition.USDA.gov.

Learn more about USDA’s pandemic 
flexibilities for schools that support safe 
reopening and healthy, nutritious meals 

at fns.usda.gov/coronavirus.
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